
June 27, 2023 
Public Disclosure Commission 
pdc@pdc.wa.gov 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter responds to the complaint from Mr. Glen Morgan that the Commission received on 
June 6th, 2023. Mr. Morgan alleges that 509 Forward PAC failed to report legal services. On the 
C4 report due June 12th covering May activity, the committee reported an inkind contribution 
from Blue Wave Political Partners for legal services from Barnard Iglitzin & Lavitt LLP. 

Please let us know if you require additional information.  

Josie Olsen 
Ministerial Treasurer, 509 Forward PAC 


